
 
  

 
Update to ‘ClaimCheck’ Product Editing – February 2014 

 
McKesson’s ‘ClaimCheck’ product is routinely updated by the McKesson Corporation based on 
quarterly and annual changes made to the resources used, such as Current Procedural Terminology 
(CPT), Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS), provider specialty society updates, 
the Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) Physician Fee Schedule Database, and/or the 
National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI). 

The most recent updates to the ‘ClaimCheck’ product are pending finalization, but are expected in 
the next few weeks.  Once implemented, providers can expect that most claims will continue to be 
edited in the same manner; but when applicable, claims may now pay or deny for a different 
reason. 

For questions related to this information as it pertains to legacy Medicaid or Bayou Health Shared 
Savings Plans, please contact Molina Medicaid Solutions Provider Services at (800) 473-2783 or 
(225) 924-5040. 
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